
 

   

Bromley Hills School Newsletter 
Week 6 Summer Term  

28th May 2021 
Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Next week is half term. I hope you all have a lovely break and have a chance 

to recharge your betteries. Fingers crossed for some sunshine! We are back 

in school on Monday 7th June.  

We have been advised by Public Health and the Local Authority that schools 

should not relax any restrictions just yet, due to the new variant. Therefore, 

we will continue with our current arrangements with the staggered start and 

end times of the day. Please remember to wear a face mask when bringing 

your child into school or collecting your child from school, as this helps to 

prevent the spread of the virus.  

Please can I remind you about parking – please be mindful of parents with 

pushchairs who need access to the pavement and not to park on the 

pavement or block the access. Thank  you.  

As always, if you have a question, please do get in touch.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Half Term – Monday 31st May 

– Friday 4th June 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th 

July  

Bromley Hills Facebook 

Page Launch 

We are pleased to announce the 

launch of our new facebook 

page.  

We do require photographic 

permission for school to share 

images of children on Facebook. 

Please see the letter that is 

being sent out today regarding 

giving consent for your child’s 

images to be used on our 

Facebook page.  

Please do have a look at the 

Facebook page, as it will enable 

you to find out more about the 

wonderful experiences that the 

children have during the day.   

Pre-School Places 

Currently, we have some spaces in 

our Pre-School setting. If you would 

like a place for your child, please 

contact Miss Powis, our Pre-School 

Manager, on 01384 816940 or via 

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

We take children the term after their 

3rd birthday. We have two 

admissions, one in September and 

one in January.  

If you know of anyone requiring a 

Pre-School place, please let them 

know.  

 

 

School Photos        
Tuesday 8th June             

Reception and Year 6 only  

End of year photos – children will 

have an individual photo and Y6 will 

also have a group photo.  

For the group photo, Y6 children will 

be standing close to each other. If 

you don’t give consent for this, 

please inform the school office. 

Thank you.  

After School Clubs 

ACE Coaching are providing two 

clubs after half term, a football club 

and a basketball club for Key Stage 

2 children.  

The basketball club will take place 

on Mondays and the football club will 

take place on Fridays.  

Both clubs are for 5 weeks and cost 

£18, starting at 3pm and finishing at 

4pm.  

Please do support these clubs, as it 

is a great opportunity for children to 

learn new skills and enjoy competing 

in a team game.  
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